
Message Regarding eLearning Shared on March 26th 
 
Creighton Community School is transitioning away from e-Enrichment and moving into the 
elearning environment beginning March 30th.  An elearning environment is slightly different 
because work is graded and also required.  As we make this transition, students should see few 
changes to the learning environment they have worked on since March 18th.  Seesaw and 
Google Classroom will remain the primary vehicles for delivery with instruction and discussion 
occurring through zoom meetings.  
 
During these uncertain times, we recognize that every family has unique learning environments 
at home.  With that in mind, assignments will be shorter and less frequent than in a regular 
classroom setting.  During the closure period, we encourage parents and students to reach out 
to the specific classroom teacher with questions regarding an assignment or a requirement. We 
will continue working with families that have limited or no internet service.  
 
It is vital that every parent and every student is aware that assignments are required and will 
become part of each student's final grade.  


